
	 	 March 9, 2022

A non-scheduled meeting of the Holiday Lake Rural Improvement Zone Trustees was held 
on March 9, 2022.


The meeting was called to order at 4:30 PM by RIZ President, Brad Storm


Trustees present: Tom Dvorsky, Rick Happe, Jim Patten & Brad Storm

Trustee absent: Todd Eiler


At the request of Karen Segriff, we were asked to look at an erosion problem at 1177 East 
Lakeshore Drive.  It was a consensus of the trustees to obtain a quote to reshape and seed the 
ditch on Lots 1175 & 1176. We are requesting that Holiday Lake Association place a layer of 
asphalt on the road next to Lot 1176 to prevent the chip and seal erosion into the ditch and direct 
water flow.


At the request of Brad Storm, we revisited the request by Ken Bunger to install a drain collector 
on Lot 5011 North Lakeshore and tie into the drain tube running into the lake between Lots 5011 
& 5012.  It was the consensus of the trustees to obtain an estimate to install a concrete drain.

The meeting was adjourned by 5:30 PM


_________________________________                                    ___________________________

President                                                                                       Clerk



